
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, February 8, 2024 11 :21 AM 
Orlando Wooten 
Mark Long; Hong Wang 
RE: Dkt No. 20220142 - Change Docket Title 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/8/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00654-2024 

Got it, thank you for the confirmation. We will remove the utility reference "Grenelefe Resort Utility, 
Inc" (no period) from the docket and will leave the two company codes as they currently appear in 
MCD as well. Thank you for your help! 

Dorothy 

From: Orlando Wooten <0Wooten@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 11:09 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20220142 - Change Docket Title 

Sounds like I was incorrect and the period should still be in there until we receive confirmation otherwise. 

Thanks 

Orlando Wooten 
Engineering Specialist III 
Division of Engineering 
Phone: (850) 413-6686 

From: Orlando Wooten <0Wooten@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:33 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20220142 - Change Docket Title 

I am confirming that there is no period present in the official filing and thus should be removed from the MCD listing. 

Thank you 

Orlando Wooten 
Engineering Specialist III 
Division of Engineering 
Phone: (850) 413-6686 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 5:29 PM 
To: Orlando Wooten <0Wooten@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20220142 - Change Docket Title 

Thank you for the confirmation. Per your instruction below, the following company names have been 
removed from the docket: 

Grenelefe Resort Utilities Development, LLC 
1 



2

NC Real Estate Projects LLC 
NC Real Estate Projects LLC d/b/a Grenelefe Utility 
NC Real Estate Projects, LLC 
 
The two that will remain are: 
 
WS770 - Grenelefe Resort Utility, Inc. 
WS989 - NC Real Estate Projects, LLC d/b/a Grenelefe Utility 
 
Per our subsequent conversations, the following will also remain in the docket: 
 
Grenelefe Resort Utility, Inc 
 
For confirmation, are all periods and commas in the correct places in the names that are associated 
with company codes? 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Orlando Wooten <OWooten@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 5:03 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20220142 ‐ Change Docket Title 
 
Hi Dorothy, 
I believe the two utilities that have company codes are the two utilities that should remain on the CASR. The company 
has filed the proper paperwork showing they’ve obtained the fictitious name (See: DN 06595‐2023) and with the revised 
application there are only two entities involved in the transfer, which are represented by the two entries that have 
company codes associated with them.  
 
Orlando Wooten 
Engineering Specialist III 
Division of Engineering 
Phone: (850) 413-6686 
 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 4:16 PM 
To: Orlando Wooten <OWooten@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20220142 ‐ Change Docket Title 
 

Don’t forget to advise us which utilities need to remain in the “utilities” tab in CMS. 
 
Thanks! 
Dorothy 
 




